
DATE: January 18, 2022

TOPIC: District Architect of Record -  StudioGC architecture+interiors Project(s) Update

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited, Business Manager/CSBO with

Athi Toufexis, Principal, StudioGC architecture+interiors

Recommended for:

☐ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose:

To provide the Facilities Committee an update on StudioGC architecture+interiors District Projects

Please view the following attachments:

1. Two running path options (two attachments)

2. Three possible designs for the Todd Hall parking lot expansion (three attachments)

3. Accessible playground equipment options inclusive of feedback from Todd Hall and

CCDC (attachment)

4. Updated Master Facilities Plan including capital and maintenance projects in red text

that may or may not involve StudioGC (attachment)

5. The notice for General Work Bid Package A appeared in the January 13 th issue of the

Lincolnwood Review. Bids are due February 1, 2022 (no attachment)

6. Thermosystems, LLC notified the District and StudioGC on the evening of January 12,

2022 regarding a major increase in lead times to 36 weeks on the mechanical units.

The District will work with StudioGC to navigate through this obstacle (no attachment)


